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Dear Parents / Carers, 
As we draw to the end of another school year, I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for your support and patience during these times 
of change. 
As this is the last newsletter of the year, I would 
like to wish you all a happy and restful summer 
break and I look forward to welcoming everyone 
back at 8.45am on Monday 4th September. 
Kind regards, 

A Scott 

 

Temporary office open times: 
8.30am – 9am 
11.45am – 12noon 
3.15pm – 3.45pm 
 
Sports Day – Monday 3rd July 
Please keep checking our communication systems 
for news about sports day over the weekend – the 
weather forecast keeps changing for Monday! 

 
Robin & Chaffinch Classes  
09:15 – 10:15: Reception & Year 1 Races 
Kingfisher & Owl Classes  
10:30 – 12:00: Years 2, 3 & 4 Races 
Kestrel & Eagle Classes  
13.30 – 15:00: Years 5 & 6 Races + results. 
 

Staffing Update 
We are saying good-bye to Miss Armstrong at the 
end of this term – we wish her well on her next 
exciting journey!   
We are also saying goodbye to Mr Brocklesby and 
Mr Lehman too – we wish them both all the best 
for the future. 
In September, we are welcoming Miss Brown to 
Enfield, who will be teaching the new Chaffinch 
Class – the children in Robin Class have already 
met her this week! 
Mrs Walker will be stepping up to the role of site 
manager. 

 
 

 

Diary Dates  
Mon 3 July Sports Day (weather permitting) 
Wed 5 July STRIKE DAY – Chaffinch on site 
Thurs 6 July Year 6 Transition Day 
 Swimming ‘top-up’ session 1 
Fri 7 July Year 6 Transition Day 
 Swimming ‘top-up’ session 2 
Tues 11 July 6pm Years 5/6 Performance 
Wed 12 July 2pm Years 5/6 Performance 
Thurs 13 July Swimming ‘top-up’ session 3 
Fri 14th July Swimming ‘top-up’ session 4  

Reports to parents – new date 
 

Tues 11 July Year 5/6 Performance – 6pm 
ALL children are required to attend this 
performance, regardless of adults watching! 
 

Wed 12 July Year 5/6 Performance – 2pm 
Mon 17 July ‘Meet the New Teacher’  
Thurs 20 July York Visit – Owl & Kingfisher 
Fri 21 July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am 
Wed 26 July Close for summer at 2.15pm 
 

2023 – 2024 School Year Dates are available now on 
our website. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Vacancies 
For September, we have two posts available – one 
for premises staff and one for a lunch-time 
supervisor. Please pass the word around between 
friends and family in the locality! 
Contact Miss Donaldson for details. 
 
Building Update 
Our new nursery is springing up quickly and we are 
still hoping for the grand opening to be at the start 
of next term. 
We look forward to welcoming OAK staff to our 
Enfield team #teamenfield. 
Further building works will commence during the 
summer holidays, which will include alterations to 
our school hall and a new office for the senior 
leadership team. 
 

 
 
 


